
Please email the LVPG Secretary at LVPGSecretary@gmail.com for an applica-

tion. Applications are due  by the close of the February 24, 2025 meeting. 

 

LINDA VISTA NEEDS YOU! 
If you live, work or own property in 

Linda Vista, please consider joining the  
LINDA VISTA PLANNING GROUP 

 
GET INVOLVED WITH OUR COMMUNITY!  

 

The LINDA VISTA PLANNING GROUP is seeking  

volunteers to  serve as advisors to the City on  

land use matters and community needs.  

Linda Vista needs our voice to be heard! 


